
08/26/2022 
 
Dear Parents of Blue Door, 
 
 Hello! This week in Blue Door we discussed with the children what ways they were nice to their 
friends. Some of the children answered by sharing their toys. The teacher also spoke about 
other ways that they could be a good friend.  One way is by not hitting our friends, not taking 
away our friend's toys, and sharing as some of the children had said already.  
 
For Art, the children drew a picture of themselves with a friend from class. Our friendship is 
blooming was also lots of fun. The children dipped their hands in paint and then onto 
construction paper and then chose a friend that they wanted to do their art activity with. The 
children colored using crayons and used the colors blue and yellow. 
 
For story time the children listened to these stories: Eight Silly Monkeys Jumping on the Bed , 
Hands Are Not For Hitting, Pete the Cat, I Love My White Shoes, and The Very Hungry 
Caterpillar. 
 
Yes, the children love to go on the playground and play. On the playground, we also,  practice 
our gross motor skills.   This week we threw the balls, rolled the balls, kicked the balls to one 
another rode the tricycles, and went up the stairs and down the slide. 
 
The children had a great time playing the lollipop drum in music class. They sang songs and 
listened to the music teacher sing songs. We hope you are all enjoying the pictures and videos 
we send in Brightwheel.  Listening to the ocean drum is very relaxing and the children enjoy 
listening to the sound of the ocean 🌊. 
 
Parents we hope you are enjoying all the pictures of your child having fun at school. Please 
remember to cut your child’s nails and send in changes of extra clean clothing.  
 
Thanks once again🥰 
Mrs. Cindy  
Mrs. luz 


